

Gorsemoor Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. P. J. Bennett B.A. (Hons)

Tel: (01543) 274788 Fax: (01543) 278623

E-mail: headteacher@gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk Gorsemoor Road, Heath Hayes, Cannock, Staffs. WS12 3TG

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We would like your help in contributing to your child's assessment. We know that there are lots of things your child does at home that we might not always see at school and would like to include these in your child's Learning Journey. We are therefore sending you a message from home note and hope that you may be able to fill it in to let us know about some of these things.

One of our aspects of learning covers the use of *Technology*. This aspect looks at whether the children:

- Know how to operate simple equipment e.g. turns on the CD player,
- Operate the remote control
- Show an interest in technological equipment such as mobile phones, cameras,
- Show skill in making technological toys work to create sound, movement or images

Please could you tell us about some of the 'technological activities' your child does at home independently and confidently. This could include using any technological equipment such as Leap Pads, iPods, iPads, remote controls and other ICT toys.

Could you write a short description of what you have observed your child doing on the message from home note. It would be helpful if you could just write about one of these activities on each note. You may also like to send in a photograph of your child engaged in these activities which we could also include in your child's Learning Journey.

We would really appreciate your support with this. If you have any questions feel free to speak to any of the Nursery staff.

Thank you

Mrs Horn, Mrs Hiatt, Mrs Goodier and Mrs Ryder
(Gorsemoor Nursery Staff)















